
Are you interested in making your business 
more sustainable?
South Dublin County Council and the Local Enterprise Office South Dublin are establishing 
a Sustainable Business Network and we want to recruit businesses who are looking 
to make positive environmental changes to save money and reduce their impact.  

A limited number of free on-site “Environmental Reviews” will be available to businesses 
with up to 50 employees (across all sectors).

Experienced consultants will identify short-term and long-term savings opportunities 
for your business and grants are available to businesses who carry out improvements 
highlighted in the review.

To find out more about the Network and to hear how other businesses have gone about 
reducing their impact why not join us at our virtual information seminar at 10-11am on 
31st March 2021.

To Register for this virtual event please email climatechange@sdublincoco.ie


